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M… Dear CSI Members:

The Canadian Society for Immunology is again accepting applications for the CSI-SII Award. This award is to
attract talented students to immunology research. The Canadian Society for Immunology (CSI) will provide
matching funds to enable undergraduate or recently graduated students to carry out summer research projects
in immunology labs within Canada. This year's competition will support up to 7 awards. For further information
and an application (due date March 16, 2012) click here.
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